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News from the Radical Statistics Troika 
 
Your intrepid organising committee have been meeting monthly by 
Skype (no venues to organise, no transport costs, and not much body 
language). 
Together with several other RadStats volunteers, we have a few things 
getting to a stage where they will bear fruit, so watch out for the 
following. This is written in early August and by the time it is 
published you may have already come across some of them:  

• Credit-card sized adverts for Radical Statistics pointing to its 
website, as an additional promotion to the printed membership 
application leaflets.  

• A Radical Statistics blog on cuts in statistics, world-wide. 
• The next round of the Radical Statistics essay competition, 

organised by Alan Marshall and Lee Williamson. 
• Fringe meetings at professional conferences. 
• Radical Statistics materials at the Young Statisticians Meeting 

supported by the Royal Statistical Society. 
• A special Radical Statistics newsletter on the cuts in the UK1. 
• Radical Statistics Conference, Saturday 26th February 2011 in 

Leeds. 
In addition, we’d like to appeal to you to join in by sending 
contributions for the newsletter, or contacting us with any proposal 
you think should interest us. 
 
Eileen Magnello, David Manley, Ludi Simpson.  
We can be contacted together at troika@radstats.org.uk 
 

  

                                                 
1 Issue 103 is entitled ‘The Cuts’ and will be edited by Paul Spicker and Ludi 
Simpson. 
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